
Comment from Jared Rivera 

There is no driver or safety demand to replace mirrors with cameras. This will result in higher 
purchase and replacement costs with no discernible benefit. In turn, that will negatively affect the 
ability of a large number of US workers to afford reliable, and recent autos to travel to their place of 
employment. 
 
There has not been a single study that definitely proves that this will make automobiles 
demonstrably safer. 
 
Please do NOT allow automakers to manufacturer vehicles that are both more expensive and less 
safe. 

 


